

Date: 2024-08-30

Question No: 06 Question For: Race Committee

Question:

Day 4 (Saturday) we have been able to find the girls (10&13) alternate arrangements for the day and have an additional competent crew. As a result we would like to change our rating to WITH spinnaker. This avoids the situation experienced on Day 3 of times out, and having to retire from Race 3 of the day. Many thanks (paper form received 17:45)

Answer:

Refused. We understand your reasons, but cannot change rating in mid-Series.

Response By Barbara Forey Printed at 2025-05-05 22:52